
 

•	 Call 8-1-1 for medical information and advice
•	 Call 1-888-COVID-19 or text 604-630-0300 for  

non-medical info about COVID-19	
•	 Call 2-1-1 to find services in your area
•	 Go to www.gov.bc.ca/covid19 for more info

Questions?

www.BowinnMaMLA.ca/Covid19/Supports

Dear Neighbour,

These last weeks have not been easy, but there are reasons to be hopeful. While we 
are not out of the woods yet, the physical distancing measures you have been taking 
are showing signs of working.

Our continued commitment is needed to keep our loved ones and neighbours safe 
from a resurgence of COVID-19. I know that our community is up for it. North Shore 
residents have faced the unprecedented challenge of beating back a pandemic in our 
own backyard with courage, compassion, and generosity since the very beginning.                      

Through it all, good times and bad, I have and I will continue to be here for you.  
We are getting through this together.

— Bowinn Ma, MLA for North Vancouver-Lonsdale
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